
Reference: FS645259780

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/1985/FUL

Address: Roehampton Gate CafeRichmond ParkRichmondSW15 5JR

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings, revision to site entrances and layout, construction of a new cafe, public toilets

and cycle hire building, associated hard and soft landscaping, and a new pedestrian access gate on the park boundary

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Sarah van der Wielen

Address: 32 WARNFORD HOUSE TUNWORTH CRESCENT LONDON SW15 4PE

Comments

Type of comment:  Make a general observation

Comment: The proposal mentions new pedestrian access from Alton estate into Richmond Park. I cannot see from the
plans whether there will be a path on the estate leading to the new access. 
I live in a block of flats close to where the propsed new access would be located. I am worried about the increase in cars
parking on the estate in order to access the park. There is already pressure on parking places and I am concerned that
new access to Richmond park would increase this problem. 
Has this been taken into acccount?


